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Dedicated to the Prevention and Control of Hypertension Globally 

March 20, 2014 
 

Dr. Ibtisam Ahmed Ali, FRCP, MD 
Sudanese Society of Hypertension - President 
International University of Africa  
P.O. Box 2469 
Khartoum - Sudan 
 

2014 WHL Notable Achievement in Hypertesnsion Awardee 
 
 

Dear Dr. Ibtisam Ali: 
 

On behalf of the World Hypertension League (WHL) Awards Committee, it is my esteemed pleasure to inform 
you that you have been awarded the 2014 WHL Notable Achievement in Hypertension.  Congratulations!  We 
received many applications for highly respected nominees with noteworthy impact at the population-level and 
the selection process was quite competitive.  This year’s winners for Excellence or Notable Achievement in 
Hypertension or Dietary Salt comprise a truly impressive class who are deserving of this recognition for their 
national or international contributions to the prevention and control of hypertension. 
 

The WHL is now aiming to promote the activities and impact of the awardees as a mechanism to translate their 
knowledge, commitment, and successes to other nations, organizations, or communities.  We will be 
disseminating a feature article on the 2014 WHL Awards in our next Quarterly Newsletter and on our new 
website that will be launched in April 2014.  To assist in this, please feel free to e-mail us a brief summary of 
your efforts to include your website with resources that you would like to see highlighted in this article along 
with a personal color photograph.  The three distinguished individuals achieving Excellence will be saluted in 
the Journal of Clinical Hypertension. 
 

We are very grateful for your past and ongoing efforts.  To enhance this and our Mission, the WHL is currently 
developing new policies, tools, and interventions as part of a global resource.  Once finalized, these will be 
made available online.  If you have or know anyone with photographs representative of hypertension 
prevention and control that we can post on our upcoming website, please have them e-mailed to us.  Further, 
please consider any individuals or organizations that may be worthy of a 2015 WHL Award.  We will send you a 
2015 nomination packet this Fall for your consideration. 
 

Thank You for a job Well Done! 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Mark Niebylski, PhD, MBA, MS 
Chief Executive Officer – World Hypertension League 
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